
Announcements for 

Thursday, August 23, 2018 

  
 

 What’s Trending….. 
 

 

LISD Kindness Week Kickoff is August 20- 24th  

❖ MONDAY - AUGUST 20 - KINDNESS KICKOFF – Teachers & Kindness 

Ambassadors Wear Kindness shirts.  

❖ TUESDAY - AUGUST 21 - Theme:  Brighten Someone’s Day - Wear 

Neon.   

❖ WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 22 - Theme:  Buddy Day! - Dress like a twin 

with someone.    

❖ THURSDAY - AUGUST 23 - Theme: Hide the Negativity - Wear Camo! 

-  

❖ FRIDAY, AUGUST 24 - Theme is Join Team Kindness!- Wear any 

sports jersey  

 
 

Cane’s Dine & Donate/Car Wash 
Saturday, September 1st, 10 am – 4 pm 
Harmon AVID students will work a car wash at the Main Street Cane’s as 
a fundraiser.  Additionally, if you eat at Cane’s between 10 am – 4 pm, 
mention Harmon AVID to donate 15% of your purchase. 

PTSA News 
 
This school year is starting off great.   A quick reminder that Lewisville High School 

PTSA is having our Back to School 2018-2019 Membership drive and we encourage 

each of you to sign up by using the easy online link that Texas PTA provides at 

www.joinpta.org.  Please select the school district: Lewisville ISD and the school: 

Lewisville Senior High PTSA.   You will find the online membership process to be easy 

and quick.  Your membership card(s) will be emailed directly to you.  

 

LHS PTSA first Regular Membership meeting is scheduled for August 30th at LHS 

Killough before the Open House begins.  We are hosting a table as well so please stop by 

to see us.  

 

http://www.joinpta.org/


Farmer Tip Line (469) 647-2814  

See Something?  Say Something. 
 
We have a Farmer Tip Line for students to anonymously report issues directly to 
campus administration.  There are posters around the building and in classrooms with 
our Farmer Tip Line number.  Use this tip line to anonymously report issues such as 
bullying, suicidal thoughts or self-harm, dating or family violence, weapons, drugs, 
threats, or other alarming behavior.    
 
Student safety is our number one priority, so remember:   
See Something. Say Something. 
 
Safety Reminders: 
 In response to the tragedy in Florida, LISD is vamping up on security measures, both 
campus wide and district wide.  
 
Know that there will be very little tolerance for not following these safety measures: 
 

• Every student MUST have an ID visible at all times. 
 

• Immediately  report anyone you see in the building who does not have an ID on 
or look like he/she belongs. 

 

• Never  prop open or let anyone into the building from a side door. All visitors 
must enter through the front and go into the office. 

 

• If you see ANYTHING that you know is out of the ordinary, question it. Ask your 
teacher, send an email to Officer Alexander or Mr. Fontana, etc. It is everyone’s 
responsibility to keep our campus safe! 

 

 
Need to see your Counselor or Assistant Principal?  
You can make an appointment with your assistant principal by scanning the QR code on 
the posters in the halls and completing a Google form. Ms. Flanders/Ms. Somers (A-F); 
Mr. Owens/Ms. Smith (G-N) or Mr. Bauter/Ms. Jones (O-Z) will call you down to meet 
with you. 

  

LHS Calendar 
Attached is the latest issue. 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @LHSHarmon and @LHSFarmer 
Follow us on Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/lhsharmon/ 

https://www.instagram.com/lhsharmon/

